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I have blue cross! blue shield insurance and I am with Oregon medical group. I called 

to make an appointment and was told my doctor was not get taking new patients and 

since I hadn’t been to seem him in so long I was dropped. So I called for a new pcp 

and was told no omg doctors were accepting new patients. So I called around Lane 

County for over 2 hours and could not find a single doctor who would accept new 

patients. This is ridiculous, unless you have a serious illness or emergency you 

cannot be seen by a doctor. 


